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Archer P.C. and the law firm’s employees raised $12,755 for the American Red Cross (ARC) Hurricane Sandy

relief effort. In addition, employees donated supplies such as blankets, cleaning products and personal hygiene

items for victims of the storm. Above, Camy Trinidad (second from right), Executive Director of ARC of Camden



2

and Burlington Counties, accepts a ceremonial check from (left to right) Archer Partner Angela Titus McEwan,

Vice Chair of the local ARC chapter; firm Chairman James H. Carll; and Partner John C. Connell, past chapter

Chair.
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